
PUBLIC NOTICE 
SPECIAL PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Crook County Court will be holding a special public hearing convened under ORS 
192.640, on May 3, 2023, beginning at 9 a.m. at the Crook County Meeting Room, 320 
NE Court Street, Prineville, Oregon, 97754. The principal subject anticipated to be 
discussed is to receive public testimony regarding whether to renew the Crook 
County/City of Prineville Enterprise Zone.  Written comments may be submitted to the 
County administration office by mail at 300 NE Third Street, Prineville, Oregon, or by 
email at Eric.Blaine@crookcountyor.gov.  Written testimony must be received by 4:00 
PM on May 2, 2023, to be considered.  Other matters may arise too late to be included 
as part of this notice.  For information on remote attendance, or requesting assistance 
due to disability, contact County Administration at 541-447-6555. 
 


